
Meeting Summary 
ECA Grant Workgroup, 3/7/23 
 
Attendees: 
John Pfeffer 
Karl Kalbacher 
Ray Vaughan 
Shannon Seneca 
 
The group convened to discuss next steps on administration of the ECA grant. 
John Pfeffer, Town of Ashford Supervisor, reported that he has signed off, but the Town has not 
yet received the money. 
 
Next steps are to create two separate RFIs – one for hydrology/engineering and one for public 
engagement/communications. John will draft these and circulate to the group by email. 
 
 
 


